
 

      

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Octo Member           December 31
st
 2012 

Octo is happy to welcome the following new member to the Group  
                                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Suppliers:  

      

The Octo Purchasing Group is pleased to announce that Les enterprises Robert 

Côté  has agreed to join our group effective January 1
ST

, 2013 and will be 

participating in  Octo`s 2013 rebate programs.  

 

Les Enterprises Robert Côté, a Canadian owned company that brings with them 

almost 40 years of experience in the electrical industry and will be a great 

addition to the group. 

  

We are counting on your usual co-operation in welcoming and integrating this 

new member as smoothly as possible. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call at your convenience: 

 

Robert Coté  (Les Entreprises Robert Côté)                            (418) 626-1142 

165, boul. des Cèdres 

Québec, Qc  G1L 1M8 

 

Claude Beaulac (Octo Purchasing Group)             (514) -525-8515                                       
claude@octo.ca  

  

 
 

 

 


